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On 6 January 2025, a farewell party for Ambassador Nishimaki was hosted at the 

UNICEF Namibia Office. Ms.Toshiko Takahashi, Deputy Representative and Ms. Juditha 

Matjila expressed their gratitude for the development assistance that Ambassador 

Nishimaki had provided to Namibia through UNICEF. A video about the development 

assistance that Ambassador Nishimaki had provided to Namibia through UNICEF, 

produced by the office, was also shown. 

 

Ambassador Nishimaki expressed his gratitude for the farewell party and then 

summarized the development assistance that the Japanese government has provided to 

Namibia to date. 

 

 

Ambassador Nishimaki receives a USB drive with a video created by UNICEF staff

（right） 
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